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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for Summer 2012

Tues. Aug. 7th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to
Corinne at 632-6570)

Who Doesn't Love a Discount?
What are your plans this summer? 
A little rest? Some relaxation? Hopefully some fun as well! And, while you're out having fun, make sure
you invite 
Member Benefits to the party! We have a number of endorsed discount and travel programs that can
help you and your 
family save a little money on those exciting activities this summer.

Planning a trip with family or friends? Renting a vehicle? Looking for thrills and spills at your favorite
theme park? We can help!

Member Benefits offers a host of discount programs available to you, including:

Car & Truck Rental Discounts
Six Flags Discounts
TripMark.travel
Wyndham Hotels & Vacation Rentals
Buyer's Edge, Inc.
Working Advantage
Motivano SmartSavings Online Discount Marketplace
Powell's Books

Click http://locals.nysut.org/map/  for a complete listing of endorsed programs and services available
to you. 

Feel free to call us with any questions: 800-626-8101.

http://rdr.nysutmapalert.org/track?c/1ep1/Y2hhcmxlcy5tY2F0ZWVyQHN1bnlzYi5lZHU
http://rdr.nysutmapalert.org/track?c/1ep5/Y2hhcmxlcy5tY2F0ZWVyQHN1bnlzYi5lZHU
tel:800-626-8101
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UUP's Original Founder Passes Away

One of UUP's original founders from Stony Brook University, Charlie Hansen passed away in Florida on June 11th.  
Any one wishing to send a sympathy note please address it to his daughter Diane Kelly at: 6237 Canal Shore Way,
Delray Beach, Fl, 33484.

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office: Room S-5415  |  Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library  |  Zip = 3388  |  632-6570
Editor: Charlie McAteer  |  Copy Editor: Dawn Svoboda-Pappas  |  Your Happy PayDay Staff : ) 


